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Newsletter of the Port Jefferson Yacht Club      http://www.portjeffersonyachtclub.com November 2024 

  Bowspritz 

From the Helm 

Congratulations to our Director of Docks, Alan Johnson, and his crew for the successful 

2024 extraction of the Docks. His thoughtful methods have proven to be a safe and cost-

effective way to protect & store our Docks for the off Season. Thanks, from all of us. 

The Sea Wall -Revetment has been completed thanks to Alan Johnson, and our Contractor, 

Atlas Landscaping & Masonry (Chris Scaturro). Also, thanks to the BOG and the member-

ship for budgeting this important infrastructure project and for its final installation. 

Thank you to Chris Beach, Andrew Mathews, Tim O’Mara, & Dianna Stackow, the “TV” 

Committee, for their investigative work on the purchase and installation of the new 85” TV 

and “Sonas” System. Thanks to Kevin Brodrick’s  Budget frugality we were able to go for-

ward  with this project. 

The 2025 Budget and long-term planning numbers are currently being assembled. The pro-

posed final budget for 2025 will be worked on this month. Our objective will be to prioritize 

and provide a prudent budget with a plan to achieve our wish list over time.  

Dave Hubbard, our Fleet Captain along with John Baker our Racing Officer presented this 

year’s trophies to this year’s winners at the 2024 “Award’s Brunch”.  Alan Rosenblum pre-

sented the trophies for the 15th Annual Fishing Tournament. 

Once again, I’d like to thank Laurina Nielsen for the great social program she put together 

this year along with our Bar Managers, Dianna Stackow, and Connie Siris, with John & Jean 

Doherty in support. They donated many hours to make for a most successful and fun sea-

son.  

 

  Thank you, 

  Alan Siris 

  Commodore 

Port Jefferson Yacht Club’s 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Vice Commodore 

It is pretty hard to believe that our boats are all safely on the hard for the winter.  Nancy 

and I had a spirited trip up deliver Ripple to Essex Boat Works just before Columbus Day.  

They got the wind direction correct, NE.  The waves and wind speed that was another 

story.  It was a bit of an adventure, but we made it there safely.  I am already looking for-

ward to next season. 

Congratulations to Alan Johnson on a job well done on removing the docks in one day, 

with no accidents or injuries!  

Chris Beach 

Vice Commodore 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Docks &  Floats 

   I am happy to report that all docks are winter stored.  We were able to stack the 
docks so that any work authorized and needed work on the docks can be performed.  We 
had no accidents or injuries.  My planning seemed to work nicely as all the docks fit where 
I had envisioned.  While we did not store a dock every 5.5 minutes we did average a dock 
every 6 minutes but with 66 docks it still took 6.5 hours of crane time.  We had the crane 
show up 30 minutes before the membership as it takes him 30 minutes to set up.  Our start 
time was scheduled for 8:30 and we had our first dock in the air at 8:38.  This worked so 
well that we will use this format in the future and I will prepare an instructional hand off to 
my successor next year.  No reason to reinvent the wheel.  The docks are all in position so 
that if we get a budget, all decking on the 
main dock can be replaced, upgrades to the 
electric cables feeding the electrical stan-
chion can partially be done on the hard and 
the security gate can be added over the win-
ter if it is approved and constructed. We had 
not issues with unstable electric or the water 
on the docks this season.  Due to tides next 
April, we will be lunching the docks on April 
12.   

 

 Looking back on our first year with the expanded marina I think it worked as de-
signed.  If any member has suggestions for improvements I would like to hear them.  My 
observation is that we did not make adequate allowance for the larger boats that the 
members are acquiring.  Possible solutions are a new Phase 3 but that would require more 
land, more docks and permits, or perhaps add a piling another ten feet from the end of the 
finger piers on slips N11 to N18 so that longer boats would be able to secure the bow or 
stern to a piling but not have a finger piers.  This would allow us to accommodate longer 
boats without additional finger piers.  Our North end slips have 17’ beams which is a usea-
ble width.  Anything would definitely require new permits and additional underwater 
leased land as we are built out to the limits of our license.  

Cont’d 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Docks &  Floats 

 Reviewing the reported income from Mooring/slip rentals I would like to point out that 
combined we are 16.8% ahead of 2023 or 20K+ and 11.8% ahead of budget.   .  We wel-
comed over 1000 visitor last summer but what is very interesting 50% had never visited us 
in the past.  We have become a destination harbor and a destination YC.   

                                       Proposed 2025 Season would be: 

Reservation accepted starting 3/1/25 

Closing of the yacht Club 10/30/25 for slips and mooring reservations to allow the start 
of winterization.  Launch service ends 10/31. 

Slip contract period      4/14 to 10/31/25 

 

 The docks will be removed on 11/8 next season. There is a terrible HT on 11/1 and 
10/25. We could move it up to 10/25 but that has a 2:22 pm high tide.  Not an ideal tide 
with the number of docks to be moved. 

 

 

Alan Johnson 

Director of Docks & Floats 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Docks &  Floats 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Docks &  Floats 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Fleet Captain 

We had a very nice Awards Brunch this past Sunday.  Thank to Laurina and her helpers 

for setting it all up and providing quite a spread!  Alan Rosenblum presented the Fishing 

Awards, as  Jack Bowman was out fishing!  Congrats to all!  And again, thanks to our 

Race Committee! 

Sailing Awards 

 

Mather Cup 

A MSSA Trophy to the club with best results at their ACS Regatta, which PJYC Won for 

the first time in many years!  The winners of each of their divisions were: 

Clara J (Dave Hubbard), Gypsy Moon (Doug Davies), Warlock (Damien Emery) 

Spinnaker Non-Spinnaker 

  
Red Sky (Segalowitz) 
 1st Season 

 1st Spring 

 1st Summer 

  
Clara J (Hubbard) 
 2nd Season 

 2nd Spring 

 2nd Summer 

  
Spritus (Doherty) 
 3rd Season 

 3rd Spring 

 3rd Summer 

  
Gypsy Moon (Davies) 

 1st Season 

 1st Spring 

 2nd Summer 

  

Organized Chaos (Mammina) 

 2nd Season 

 2nd Spring 

 1st Summer 

  

Crocodile (Sugrue, Bogucki) 

 3rd Season 

 3rd Summer 

  
Rode Trip (Dalessio) 

 3rd Spring 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Fleet Captain 

Sailor of the Year 

Doug Davies and Gypsy Moon won Sailor of the Year again this year.  Not just for their 

wins at PJYC, but also for a great performance all around the Sound! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fishing Tournament Boat Awards 

Awarded to the Skippers of the Winning Boats 

Fish n’ Chips – Jack Bowman - Fluke 

Irish Too – Mike Compitello – Striped Bass 

Water Hazard – Kevin Broderick - Porgy 

 

Dave Hubbard 

Fleet Captain 

davechub@gmail.com 
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Social words  

October activities for the club got away from me, We were supposed 
to have the murder mystery night on October 26 but too many con-
flicts with family events slowed me down. However, we did postpone 
Murder Mystery Night to Saturday December 7th so keep your eyes 
open for Flyers and mark your calendars. 

The docks came out November 2nd and then the following weekend we 
had a Friendsgiving dinner and grab bag on November 8th.  It was fun 
and I am sure that when we come together for a food sharing, we are 
some of the bests cooks on the East coast!  Thanks to all who partici-
pated. 

Our Awards Brunch on Sunday November 10th was a lovely event with 
good food and about 40 participants.  Dave Hubbard put on a superb 
slide presentation and fishing and sailing trophies were presented.    

 

Stay posted for flyers for the following event: 

 November 15th Taco and Margarita Night  

December 7th Murder Mystery Night 

December 13th Pizza night and LRC game 

December 15th Annual Meeting 

https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com/calendar/ 

 

Laurina—Social Director 

Cont’d 

https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com/calendar/
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Social words  

November events are as follows:  

Friday Nov 1 docks meeting 

Saturday Nov 2 docks out 

Saturday November 2 – evening club house rented 

Sunday November 3rd Stony Brook Crew Team Alumni Brunch 

Sat Nov 9th  clubhouse  rented  

Sunday November 10 Awards Brunch 

Stay posted – read your emails – there is more to come before the end of 2024 

 

https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com/calendar/ 

 

 

Laurina—Social Director 

 

 

Pics on following pages courtesy of Deb Baker! 

https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com/calendar/
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Social words  
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Friendsgiving 
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Friendsgiving! 

 



 14 

Awards Brunch! 
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Awards Brunch! 
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Awards Brunch! 
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Awards Brunch! 
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FOR SALE 
2003 REGAL COMMODORE 2465 

 

One owner… well maintained boat with trailer 

Length:  24’6” / 27’ overall 

Beam: 8’ 6” 

270 VOLVO 5.0 Gxi repowered in 2018 (approx. 250 hours on engine) 

Head with shower 

Galley with Corian countertop, microwave, alcohol stove, sink and refrigerator 

2 Berths 

And more… 

Call Kevin Broderick 516-380-1037 

$21,500 
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FREE! 
Cup Holder and Tray 

Contact David Diamond 

davidjdiamond@optonline.net  
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Century 20 Powerboat For Sale 

20’ Great Condition 

Contact Ray Epp: rwepp@optimum.net  1-631-816-8659   

(Ray is upsizing to a new boat!) 

MOORING FOR SALE 

350 lb 

With all tackle and mooring ball 

Only 2 years old! 

$650 

Contact Mike or Jeanne Compitello 

Mike: 1-631-245-1389   Jeanne: 1-516-971-0396 
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FOR SALE 

NEW 50 AMP ADAPTER TO TWO 30 AMP 

$150 

($255 AT DEFENDER) 

Contact Chuck Chiaramonte: charles@selectinvprop.com  
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SHIP S STORE PRICE LIST 

        NEW ITEMS!! 
 
Men’s Button Down Long Sleeve Shirt  $40 each 
Sport Brown Shell Jacket Men’s or Wm’s  $60 each 
Large Blanket – Blue Heather Fleece   $40 each 
Hats –  Cotton - Assorted Colors   $20 each 
 
 
Unisex Denim Shirt – Long Sleeve 

                        Cotton, button down    $45 each 
Women’s Maui Blue Shirt - Short Sleeves 

Cotton Blend, Button Down   $35 each 
Men’s Maui Blue Shirt – Short Sleeves 

Cotton Blend, Button Down   $35 each 
Unisex Polo Shirt – Quick Dry 

   Steel Grey, Short Sleeves    $30 each 
  Women’s T-Shirt – V-Neck 
   Cotton, Royal Blue, Short Sleeves  $20 each 
  Women’s T-Shirt – V- Neck 
   Quick Dry, Royal Blue, Long Sleeves  $20 each 
  Men’s T-Shirt – Crew Neck 
   Cotton, Royal Blue. Short Sleeves  $20 each 
  Men’s T-Shirt – Crew Neck 
   Cotton, Royal Blue, Long Sleeves  $20 each 
  Stainless Steel Tumbler 20oz    $30 each 

         2 for $55 
Beverage Koozies -Royal Blue                2 for $5 
          5 for $10 

  Tie Tack – Burgee       $ 5 each 
  Pendant – Burgee      $ 5 each 
  Burgees 
   Standard 12” X 18” (under 35 ft boat)  $30 each 
   Large 14” X 21” (over 35 ft boat)  $35 each 
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Community 

To support our  local community food bank, please make a donation to the following: 

Long Island Cares 

10 Davids Drive 

Hauppauge, NY 11788 

licares.org 

Thanks and stay well, 

Judy Suben 

We Did It! 

ONE MILLION DOLLARS RAISED! 

Thanks to all who helped and donated! 
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Port Jefferson Yacht Club 

PO Box 138 

Port Jefferson, NY 11777 

info@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

Ads, articles, pics all welcome! 

Email to: bowspritz@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

mailto:info@portjeffersonyachtclub.com
https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com



